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No: UOL/2024/DAA-04/719                                                                                Dated: 10-06-2024 

Circular 
 

Subject: - PG Admission withhold of B.Ed. and B.P.Ed.  

 

In perusing of University PG Admission Notification, No: UOL/AR(ADM/REG), Dated:16th January 2024. 

The admission to the B.Ed. and B.P.Ed is withhold subject to the approval of the National Council for Teacher 

Education (NCTE) for the Academic Session 2024-25 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       Dr. Sonam Joldan 
      Dean Academic Affairs 
      University of Ladakh 
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